
From: Bev Packham Sent: September 7, 2021 10:11 AM 
To: Joanne Scime <jscime@westlincoln.ca>; Nicole Scime  
Subject: Resignation 
 
 
Dear Joanne and Nicole, 
 
I regret to inform you that for personal reasons I am resigning as West Lincoln 
Christmas Parade secretary, effective immediately. 
 
Bev Packham 
 


